You're Invited to a Family Picnic!

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce a family picnic gathering and would love for you to join us!
Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023

Time: 12:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Location: Riverside Park, 123 Park Lane, Cityville

Please bring your favorite dish to share and any outdoor games you enjoy. We will have fun
activities for all ages!

Kindly RSVP by July 1st to ensure we have enough space and supplies for everyone.
Looking forward to a day of laughter, fun, and family togetherness!
With love,

The Smith Family



